

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

10th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

I am pleased to share with you the news that Miss Kincaid will be returning to school on Monday 15th May 2023. Miss Kincaid will teach alongside Mrs Snelgrove leading up to half term and will take sole responsibility after half term.

We are obviously delighted to see Miss Kincaid return but will also be sad to see Mrs Snelgrove leave the class. A huge thank you to Mrs Snelgrove for teaching our children so well. I am sure we will continue to see Mrs Snelgrove around school – so it is not a complete goodbye.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr Tait Headteacher









